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Office of Housing

The Office of Housing largely provides funding for affordable housing purposes through loan or grant programs
to third party homeowners or developers.  Consequently, specific authority for appropriations is made through the
budget process for whole loan or grant programs, rather than for specific capital projects.  Therefore, unlike other
capital programs, the City’s housing projects generally do not receive project-specific approval through the
Capital Improvement Program and the annual budget process.  Instead, funding for multi-family and single-family
housing is appropriated through the Office of Housing Operating Fund/Appropriation of Low-income Housing
Funds section of the 2001 Adopted Budget and through the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) process,
which allocates the funding to specific projects.


